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Deputy David Cullinane, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
09/05/2024 
 

RE PQ 20818/24 
 

Question 
 

To ask the Minister for Health the awards made without a tender process to external non-medical consultants, by 
firm, by the Health Service Executive, in 2016 to 2023 and to date in 2024, inclusive, in tabular form; the purpose 
and a brief description of the awards; the value of the awards and the total amounts paid; the timeline or timeframe 
of the contracts; and the desired or completed output. 
 
Response 
 

Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Please find attached information requested as per HSE Procurement records. However, cost has been omitted 

as it is commercially sensitive information. 

 

Please note that the OGP may have run competitions directly with voluntary hospitals that require engagement 

with the OGP.  

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 

contact the Office of the National Director of Procurement on (01) 635 2688 or via ellen.robinson@hse.ie.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
____________________________________  

Siobhan Dunphy |Acting National Director of Procurement | HSE | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |  
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